
Media Advisory 

 

 

Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) sensitisation workshops, 
postponed until further notice 

 

August 26, 2019 

 

All Government Ministries/Departments and Non-Government entities are asked 
to note that due to the impending weather system, the series of Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) sensitisation workshops scheduled for August 27th - 
30th, 2019 are postponed until further notice.    

 

The Economic Planning and Sustainable Development Division expresses regret 
for any inconvenience caused.   

 

Should you have questions, please contact the Economic Planning and Sustainable 
Development Division at telephone 1-784-457-1746 or email cenplan@svgcpd.com 
  
 

 

mailto:cenplan@svgcpd.com

